
Clergy and Member Interaction Guidelines 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Clergy Name / Title] 

From: [Member Name / Title] 

Dear [Clergy Name], 

As part of our commitment to fostering a respectful and nurturing environment within our 

community, we have established the following guidelines for interaction between clergy and 

members. These guidelines are intended to promote healthy communication and ensure that our 

interactions are rooted in trust and mutual respect. 

Guidelines 

• Maintain clear boundaries - Respect personal and professional boundaries in all 

interactions. 

• Encourage open communication - Foster an atmosphere where members feel comfortable 

expressing their thoughts and concerns. 

• Practice confidentiality - Keep sensitive discussions private and only share information 

with consent. 

• Be respectful - Always engage with kindness and respect towards all individuals. 

• Seek consent - Ensure that consent is obtained before engaging in any form of physical 

touch or emotional involvement. 

We believe that adhering to these guidelines will help strengthen our community and enhance the 

spiritual growth of all members. Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions or 

concerns regarding these guidelines. 

Thank you for your commitment to our community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 


